
 

Replacement of shoe boxes in the Entrance Halls of Gym 1 and 2: shoe removal request  

 

6 March 2014 

 

To Students at the College of Arts and Sciences  

 

Student Support Division 

College of Arts and Sciences  

 

On the morning of Tuesday 18 March 2014, shoe boxes in the entrance halls of Gym 1 

and 2 will be replaced by new ones. In lines with this, you are kindly requested to 

remove - by Monday 17 March - any shoes currently kept in the shoe boxes in the Gym 

entrance halls. Please be aware that any shoes still remaining on the morning of 

Tuesday 18 May will be removed and stored by the Student Support Division for a fixed 

period of time, after which they will be disposed of.       

 

◆Contact◆ 

Student Support Division (Administration Building 1F Window 8)  

TEL：03-5454-6074  

 


